
Dr. Mitsuru Taniwaki joined our laboratory 

 

Dr. Taniwaki has joined our laboratory on Dec.11 as a post doctoral researcher from 

Hiroshima University.  He is going to study on Serum Vitamin A Level Measurement 

in Beef Cattle by Machine Vision.  Instead Dr. Tuan left our laboratory to be hired by 

Omi Weighing Machine Inc., Kusatsu, Shiga Pref.  Our future collaboration will be 

expected. 

 


